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 Sean Titley COMMNT2016/1190/P 10/05/2016  07:39:57 These are concerns not objections. 

1) I am concerned about the structural impacts of the conversion on the building. I understand that this 

will be covered by the work of the surveyor after planning permission has been granted. 

2) That the conversion is in keeping with the local area e.g materials are consistent or complementary 

to the rest of the building. 

3) Guaranteeing safety during the building process and after and light of those living in the flats below. 

4) It is unclear how long the work will take and how much disturbance there will be to the flats below 

and I would prefer this minimised. 

5) I understand that the Freeholder and the Insurance company are happy for this to go ahead with no 

implications for insurance premiums etc. 

The applicant and I have discussed this amicably; this is just to register my concerns officially so they 

are taken into account during the planning process. I live in the bottom flat.
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